
Micro Control Systems has introduced a new improved version of 
the MCS-MAGNUM-N board.  In order to provide greater flexibility in 
relay output wiring and to hold down the rising cost of parts, we have 
changed all the removable connectors on the board to a newer euro 
style connector. 
 
In addition, as shown below, there are now separate removable 
connector blocks for each of the ten relay outputs on the board, 
each providing a separate COM, NO and NC from its corresponding 
relay.     
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When using this new board to replace an older Magnum in the field, 
please remember that the wiring to the connectors will need to 
change.  All other aspects of the board remain the same. 
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